
Mrs. Prideaux’s Weekly Newsletter for the Week of 

November 13th, 2023 

Reader’s Workshop: The students will identify fiction. 

Math Workshop: The students will learn how to 

subtract within ten. 

Writer’s Workshop: This week the children will focus 

on sentence structure, adding detail, and punctuation. 

Religion: We will be learning about Divine Mercy. 

Science: The first grade will learn about animal 

adaptations. 

Word Work: The students will focus on the floss rule 

for spelling and CCVC words. 

 

Have a great weekend! 


